
21/00541/OP – Land Between 134 And 148 High Street, Kimpton 
 
 
Updates to Members 
 
 
Following requests from the applicant and Hertfordshire County Council Growth & 
Infrastructure to defer the above application from the Committee agenda for 7 March 2024, it 
has been agreed by the Committee Chair to defer the application from that Committee and 
withdraw it from the agenda. 
 
The reason for the deferment is to allow for further discussions to take place between the 
relevant parties regarding the planning obligations sought for the Section 106 legal 
agreement by Hertfordshire County Council Growth & Infrastructure. 
 
 
 
 
 


